
Swifts 

                

Reading Challenge 

   Swifts have won the Reading Challenge. Well done! 

 

Remember to keep reading at home and getting an adult to sign your reading 

diary to earn a gem for your class bottle. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

For showing 

resilience during 

maths activities and 

gaining in 

confidence, showing 

creativity, 

imagination, and 

humour in her work. 

For consistent 

effort in all subjects 

and always willing 

to take on a 

challenge, as well 

as excellent 

behaviour. 

For drawing and labelling a 

picture of a skeleton. 

 

For using great 

rhetorical 

questions in her 

advert 

planning. 

For working 

extremely hard in 

class and really 

challenging 

herself with her 

writing. 

For great 

mathematical 

thinking whilst 

working on 

some tricky 

division 

questions. 

 

For excellent 

writing using 

Clicker 7 and 

gaining the 

confidence to 

speak out in class. 

Swallows 

             

 

 

 

Skylarks 

                                                             

                       

 

                            

 

Sparrows 

 

For working 

sensibly all week 

and writing a 

fantastic story for 

Sparrows. 

 

For working very 

hard and 

independently to 

write her story 

for Sparrows. 

 

For having a 

really good 

attitude towards 

her learning, 

staying on task 

and always 

having a lovely 

smile. 

Showing kindness 

to others, always 

showing interest in 

our topics by 

making things from 

home. Her creative 

work is amazing. 

Our star if the week this 

week is Lola, for settling in 

really well. Well done Lola! 

Star of 

the 

Week 



 

Benjamin 

Britten 

2441 

 

Stephen 

Hawking 

2456 

Beatrix 

Potter 

2256 

 

Kelly 
Holmes 

                

2446 
 

 

Maths Whizz Wonders 

 

Brilliant progressions – Ria, Rowan, Ethan, Layla, Archie & Daisy 

 

Winning Class – Skylarks! 

 

Congratulations to all 

our celebration 

superstars this week.  

Well done for all your 

amazing effort       



            

    

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Values 

Our main value for this half term is Nurture.  This also links in with 

Thankfulness, Compassion & Generosity. 

 

 

The Big Battery Hunt 

Boxes are being sent home today, 

along with a booklet for the ‘Big 

Battery Hunt.’ Don’t forget to keep a 

tally of the batteries you have 

collected.  We will be asking for your 

totals by Wednesday 8th June, so 

that we can submit our final count. 

 

Sports Equipment for Schools 

Don’t forget to start collecting 

the Sports for Schools tokens 

There is a box in the office 

foyer where you can post your 

tokens. 

Well Done! 

Well done to the year 6's for 

completing their SATs tests 

this week. We were very 

impressed with their mature 

approach towards them. 

 



 

 

  

Walk to School Week 

Next week is ‘Walk to School Week.’ Children will be sent home today with a card so 

that they can collect stamps each time they walk to school next week. If you live outside 

of the village, why not park a bit further away and walk the last part of your journey. 

Certificates will be issued to all children who collect enough stamps. 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables 

Check 

In June, all year 4 children will be 

taking a multiplication tables check 

(MTC). The purpose of the MTC is 

to make sure the times tables 

knowledge is at the expected level. 

In the 2021/2022 academic year, 

the multiplication tables check 

(MTC) is statutory for primary 

schools.  An information guide for 

parents has been emailed out today.  

In the meantime, please encourage 

your children to practise their 

times tables on Times Tables 

Rockstars. 

 

 

Food Vouchers for Children entitled 

to FSM 

Norfolk County Council has recently 

announced its new 'Norfolk Cost of 

Living Support Scheme', to support 

families in need. 

 

This includes a monthly voucher award 

for children eligible for means-tested 

free school meals (FSM), as well as 

additional support for families through 

the Norfolk Assistance Scheme. 

(https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/care-

support-and-health/support-for-living-

independently/money-and-

benefits/norfolk-assistance-scheme) 

 

If you think you may be entitled to 

free school meals, you can easily check 

on the following website  

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-

and-learning/schools/school-meals-

and-milk 

 

Drop Off and Pick Up 

A reminder that children should be 

at school ready to go in when the 

bells rings at 08.40. Please also 

ensure you are at school to collect 

your child on time. Thank you. 
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Dates for the Diary 

Saturday 14th May – School choir performing at St. Mary’s Church, Bungay 

Thursday 19th May – Norse Special Space Explorers Lunch 

Friday 27th May – Jubilee Picnic 

Monday 30th May – Half Term 

Tuesday 21st June – Tempest Photography Class & Leavers photos 

Thursday 23rd June – Book Fair – More details to follow 

Wednesday 29th June – Choir singing at the Royal Norfolk Show 

Monday 4th to Thursday 7th July – Swallows Bikeability 

Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th July – Swallows Residential to Horstead 

Monday 25th July – Summer Holidays 

 

 

Twitter @EllinghamVC             Ellingham VC Primary School 

Save the Date – Friday 27th May 

You are invited to join us for a 

Jubilee picnic on Friday 27th May. 

Norse will be providing a special 

lunch for the children. Details are attached. 

This can be booked via Pupil Asset in the normal way. The deadline for booking is 

Tuesday 17th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception and KS1 parents/carers are invited to join us at 12 noon, and KS2 

parents/carers at 12.15.  Please bring your own food and drink (no alcohol please) 

and a picnic blanket.  Younger siblings are welcome to join us, but we are asking to 

keep it to immediate family only please. 

 

We hope you can join us! 


